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Since the announcement on Saturday, I have been receiving correspondence from concerned
constituents regarding the financial support that may be available to them during the

upcoming lockdown.

Since the previous lockdown, many businesses in my constituency have been working their
level best to recover from the effects of the lockdown and the pandemic. This includes the
many self-employed who may not have been entitled to SEISS, those who have recently

started a new business, and those who were renting and/or sharing business premises.

To these people, the Local Authority Discretionary grant has been a lifeline in allowing them
to keep their businesses and livelihood afloat and has allowed some of them to retain

employees.

In light of the upcoming lockdown, I would urge you to work to provide Local Authorities
such as North Lincs Council with the funding needed to provide another wave of Local

Authority Discretionary Grant.

Yours sincerely,

Holly Mumby-Croft
Member of Parliament for Scunthorpe
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